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Proposal to Improve provision and build capacity for Additional Learning Needs (ALN) Pupils across the 

County Borough 
 

Dear Consultee, 
The Council undertook formal consultation, which outlined a proposal to Improve provision and build capacity for 
ALN pupils across the County Borough. At the Council’s Cabinet meeting held on 

mailto:21stcenturyschools@blaenau-gwent.gov.uk
https://blaenau-gwent.gov.uk/en/council/consultations/proposal-to-improve-provision-and-build-capacity-for-additional-learning-needs/
https://blaenau-gwent.gov.uk/en/council/consultations/proposal-to-improve-provision-and-build-capacity-for-additional-learning-needs/
mailto:21stcenturyschools@blaenau-gwent.gov.uk
mailto:21stcenturyschools@blaenau-gwent.gov.uk

